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JKPS Walks for a Cause: Uniting for Cancer Awareness and Support 

“Every step taken is a step towards hope. Every stride made is a pledge for change.” 

Continuing its unwavering commitment to social responsibility, Jaspal Kaur Public School 

actively participated in the annual Walk-a-thon organised by CanSupport on 16th February 

2025 at Jawaharlal Nehru Stadium. Ten dedicated students, one inspiring alumnus, two 

supportive parents, and two alumni parents joined hands to raise awareness and offer 

encouragement to those battling cancer. 

 

JKPS has been associated with CanSupport, an NGO dedicated to enhancing the quality of life 

for cancer patients and their families, for several years. The school has been a proud participant 

in their flagship event, “Walk for Life,” reinforcing its commitment to SDG Goal 3 (Good 

Health and Well-being) and SDG Goal 17 (Partnerships for the Goals). 

Leading the JKPS contingent was Mr. Nirose Rana, along with several enthusiastic student 

volunteers and alumni who returned to contribute to this noble cause. 

 



Clad in customized JKPS t-shirts and carrying banners with messages of resilience, hope, and 

encouragement, the participants walked the designated route, engaging in meaningful 

discussions about the importance of early detection, treatment accessibility, and emotional 

support for cancer patients. The event fostered an inclusive atmosphere, where individuals from 

diverse backgrounds came together to champion a common cause. 

The walk became even more impactful as students and parents shared heartfelt stories about 

their personal experiences with cancer, either as survivors or as supporters of loved ones who 

had battled the disease. These reflections added a deeply personal and emotional dimension to 

the event, reinforcing the significance of collective action in fighting cancer. 

 

The school’s ongoing efforts align with the principles of empathy, service, and social 

commitment, shaping responsible global citizens who recognize the importance of giving back 

to society. 

With every step taken, JKPS reaffirmed its dedication to building a compassionate and socially 

responsible student body. The event was a powerful testament to the fact that change begins 

with awareness, and progress is made through unity. 

The Cancer Walk not only strengthened JKPS’s bond with CanSupport but also left an indelible 

mark on the hearts of all participants, proving that when a community walks together with a 

purpose, it can truly make a difference. 


